

Executive Head Teacher: Mrs N McIntyre Head of School: Mr R Brooks

Jubilee L.E.A.D. Academy Highwood Avenue, Bilborough Nottingham NG8 3AF Telephone: 01159155719

Email: admin@jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk Website: http://www.jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk

Friday 7th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I write to inform you that for the remainder of summer term, Mr Kelly has returned to his role of PE teacher delivering a high-quality PE curriculum to the whole school. As a result of this move, Miss Croft will now be the class teacher of Yew class until the end of this academic year. Replacing Miss Croft in Year Two is Mr Biddulph who will be the class teacher of Willow class until the end of the academic year.

Mr Kelly, Miss Croft, and Mr Biddulph worked closely together with the children in both classes to ensure as smooth a transition as possible and the children will continue to see all three members of staff regularly. Mr Biddulph and Miss Croft will both support Willow class during their upcoming Year Two SATs. Miss Croft and Mr Kelly will write the school reports for Willow and Yew classes respectively.

Should you have any questions about your children, please direct them to their new class teacher in the first instance.

Many thanks for your understanding in this matter.

Mrs Kerry Wheatley Deputy Head of School









